
WE MISS YOU!







COVID

19

 To allow for the safe collection of your results and 

conversations where needed around next steps, we have 

put the following safety measures in place:

 Requiring that students who have coronavirus (COVID-19) 

symptoms, or who have someone in their household who 

does, do not attend school

 Staff and students are cleaning hands more often than 

usual

 Promoting good respiratory hygiene by promoting the ‘catch 

it, bin it, kill it’ approach

 cleaning frequently touched surfaces often

 minimising contact and mixing as far as possible, by 

keeping students in small consistent groups.



HOW 

THIS 

WILL 

LOOK

Please enter the site via the main gates, 

results will be collected from the Weston 

Theatre

Parents will need to wait in their cars 

or outside

Students need to sanitise their hands at the 

sanitisation stations

There will be three entrances for different 

tutor groups and collection times will be 

staggered by tutor group, there will be socially 

distanced queueing. Tutor group entrances 

will be clearly signposted



HOW THIS WILL 

LOOK

 Please can you ensure 

that your son / daughter 

arrives only in 

their allocated tutor group 

slot as identified.

 If they do not attend their 

slot, results will be posted 

home the following day.

 Please leave the school 

site as promptly as 

possible after collection

B 8.30

R 8.30

K 9.00

W 9.00

S 9.30

T 9.30

N 10.00



IF YOU CAN 

NOT ATTEND 

ON RESULTS 

DAY

 If your son/daughter is not able to 

collect exam results in person, they may 

nominate someone to collect them on 

their behalf by emailing 

resultsday@brookeweston.org by 6th

August 2020.

 For any students who are unable to 

collect the results from the academy on 

results day, we will post the results out. 

We are unable to give out results over 

the phone or by email.

mailto:resultsday2020@brookeweston.org


POST 18

 UCAS - Confirmation, Clearing and Adjustment

 Mrs. Scott, Mrs. Brennan and Mr. Clarke will be there 

to help students with any deliberations or discussions 

they need to have with universities or apprenticeship 

providers

 Should students require more support with their 

results post results day, an email can be sent to 

resultsday@brookeweston.org

mailto:resultsday2020@brookeweston.org



